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Dear Friends:

February is quite an exciting month around the tax collector’s office. We
have passed the halfway mark of this year’s tax season and 86% of
taxpayers have paid their property taxes. For those who have not yet
paid, February offers a 1% discount if paid by February 29. Keep in mind
that there is no discount offered in March so now is your last chance to
save some money on your taxes.

February also marks the opening of the newest service center in Palm
Beach Gardens where we will begin servicing our clients in a beautiful,
spacious, and modern facility. After several years of planning and

construction, we are thrilled to bring this newest facility to our clients in
northern Palm Beach County. Look for next month’s issue of Tax Talk
when | will share some of the photos and details of the grand opening!

s

Anne M. Gannon
Constitutional Tax Collector, Serving Palm Beach County

Introducing Pocketalk!
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Serving you, is our commitment and
goal with every interaction with our
clients. And with that, we are pleased to
announce an exciting new service is
now available in all of our service
centers — introducing Pocketalk.

CLICK HERE TO READ MORE!

Origami in the Garden

A beautiful new exhibit has unfolded at
Mounts Botanical Garden. Origami in
the Garden, created by Santa Fe artists
Jennifer and Kevin Box, is an outdoor
sculpture exhibition. It features 20
metal sculptures inspired by the
Japanese art of paper folding.

CLICK HERE TO READ MORE!

Dispose Safely.....the Hazards of Lithium Batteries

CAUTION
LITHIUM BATTERY

They are found in everything from
electric toothbrushes, musical greeting
cards, and even Tesla electric vehicles,
but do you know the dangers of lithium
batteries if they are not disposed of
properly?

CLICK HERE TO READ MORE!
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IMPORTANT DATES & HOLIDAYS
- 1% Property Tax Discount Begins

- Tourist Development Tax Due

“ Presidents' Day - Tax Collector Offices Closed

Last Day to Receive 1% Property Tax Discount

GET YOUR
PROPERTY TAX 1 %
FEBRUARY
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Serving you.




